
HELP US MONITOR 

TOBACCO PRODUCT 

USE BY TEENS! 

Funded by NIH and FDA, the Rutgers 
Center for Excellence in Rapid 

Surveillance of Tobacco seeks to 

better understand emerging tobacco 

and nicotine product use among teens. 

If you work in a school and have access 

to tobacco and/or nicotine products 

that have been confiscated from 

students, 

YOU CAN HELP! 

Here's How: 

Scan the QR code,
and follow the 
instructions to 
upload a photo and 
share info on the 
weight and volume.




